
From: John Beeman <jbeeman53715@gmail.com>  
Sent: January 13, 2019 6:07 PM 
To: Parks, Timothy <TParks@cityofmadison.com>; Stouder, Heather 
<HStouder@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Peloton project 
 
Dear Mr. Parks and Ms. Stouder, 
 
I am a resident of the Bay Creek neighborhood.  I was recently informed that Conditions 
on Approval #55 and #61 have been removed from Peloton's application to the City of 
Madison Plan Commission.  I respectfully ask that the Plan Commission reinstate these 
Conditions before approving Peloton's application; they are significant to maintaining 
Park Street and this neighborhood as a safe and welcoming environment for residents and 
visitors alike. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request.   
 
John Beeman  
Romnes Apartments 


